
Chair of Prince William Human Rights Commission Issues Statement  

October 13, 2023 – Prince William County, Virginia. Curtis O. Porter, Chair of the Prince William 
Human Rights Commission, issued the following statement on behalf of the commission today: 

As the most diverse County in the Commonwealth of Virginia and the tenth most diverse 
County in the nation, reflecting the rich tapestry of our racial, ethnic, and religious diversity, we 
join our Jewish citizens and residents in condemning acts of terrorism in all its forms and 
manifestations, in particular the antisemitism terrorist acts carried out by Hamas this week. 

The Prince William County Human Rights Commission will continue fighting antisemitism and all 
forms of discrimination in our community and pledge our support for all victims of 
discrimination. 

 


